
Come join us at the next  RDKB Watershed Webinar: 

Benthic invertebrates and monitoring in BC streams using 
CABIN, with a Boundary region focus 

Ever wonder what bugs are living in the stream
 or along the river shoreline? How about what bugs 

can tell us about the health of our waterways?

Tuesday, June 22 
10:00 – 11:30 am PT 

Presenters: Stephanie Strachan, Environmental Monitoring Scientist at ECCC 
(Federal) and Jolene Raggett, Environmental Impact 

Assessment Biologist at ECCS (Provincial) 

To register:  https://jointheconversation.rdkb.com/boundary-watershed/
news_feed/upcoming-rdkb-watershed-webinars 

or email: watershedplanner@rdkb.com  
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